
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 25, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Outfall Repairs at Stevenson High School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
TSP Services, Inc., Redford, Michigan, for the outfall repair work at Stevenson High 
School, in the amount of $202,800, which includes contingency. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The Stevenson drain outfall has had a significant amount of soil erosion over many 
years. The area is meant to shed water to the nearby creek, which is part of the Wayne 
County water management system. It needs to be built back up with soil and stones to 
help guide the water properly and to protect the pipe. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 
PF/ko 


